
Loudoun County, Virginia 
www.loudoun.gov                NEWS RELEASE 

Office of the County Administrator, Public Affairs and Communications 
1 Harrison Street SE, P.O. Box 7000, Leesburg, VA  20177-7000 
703-777-0113  Fax 703-771-5841 
  

For Immediate Release         Media Contact:  Glen Barbour, Public Affairs and Communications Officer 
September 27, 2023                                  703-771-5086, Glen.Barbour@loudoun.gov  

Loudoun to Host Job Fair Tailgate with Local Employers on October 11 
 

The Loudoun Workforce Resource Center will host the Loudoun Job Fair Tailgate on 
Wednesday, October 11, 2023, at the Segra Field parking lot in Leesburg. 10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
The event will feature local employers with full-time, part-time and seasonal job openings in 
Loudoun County.  
 

The Loudoun Job Fair Tailgate will include employers representing multiple industries, such 
as construction, education, healthcare, hospitality, information technology, landscape, local 
government, recreation, retail, social services, transportation and warehouse.  

 
In the event of rain, the event will be rescheduled to Friday, October 13, 2023, at the same 

time and location. 
 

Job seekers are encouraged to prepare for the fair:  
 
• Attend the virtual preparatory workshop:  

o “Ready, Set, Go to the Job Fair" – Thursday, October 5, 2:00 – 3:00 p.m. 
o Register at loudoun.gov/wrcworkshops.  

• Get a free copy of "Turn a Job Fair Into a Job Offer:" 
o Call 703-777-0150, email wrc@loudoun.gov, or visit the WRC at 705 E Market 

St, Leesburg, VA 20176 
• Dress professionally and bring multiple resume copies to the job fair. 
 
Those planning to attend the job fair are encouraged to pre-register at 

loudoun.gov/jobfairtailgate to receive reminders and updates.   
 

Anyone who requires a reasonable accommodation for any type of disability or needs 
language assistance to participate in the Loudoun Job Fair Tailgate or related events may contact the 
Workforce Resource Center at 703-777-0150. (TTY-711 VA Relay). Three business days’ notice is 
requested. 

 
The Loudoun Workforce Resource Center provides no-cost resources and equipment to job 

seekers and businesses to help them achieve their employment goals. For more information, contact 
the center at 703-777-0150 or visit loudoun.gov/wrc. 
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